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Hello,

I hope this email finds you well. I am currently a freshman at SJSU with a strong passion for
cybersecurity and a lifelong Cupertino resident. I was wondering if there were any
opportunities for me to be able to work with the city that can help with the spread of cyber
security awareness. I also noticed that the city conducted a project that lasted from July 2022
to September 2023. I was wondering whether or not a project like that would be conducted in
the future and what the potential involvement for students is like. I look forward to speaking
with you again soon.

Thank you,

Harsha Suribhatla 

ATTACHMENT A

mailto:harsha.suribhatla@gmail.com
mailto:TICC@cupertino.gov



